
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 

 
Effective August 28, 2024, One Florida Bank’s Central Florida ATM’s are no longer in 
operation. The ATM at the Chipley Branch in North Florida will remain. Teller transactions 

can be completed at any of our branch locations during regular business hours. Cash 
withdrawals can be made at all Presto network ATMs without incurring a transaction fee.  

One Florida Bank will reimburse up to $15 of foreign ATM transaction fees per billing cycle. 
You can manage your account by visiting our locations during regular business hours or 
accessing your account via our online banking client portal or mobile banking application. 

 
One Florida Bank carefully considered options before arriving at this decision. Once we 

conducted our due diligence, we found that usage of ATM’s had dramatically decreased, 
while cost of ATM maintenance continues to increase at an alarming rate.  We determined 
that this service no longer aligns with our clients’ needs and therefore is not highest and 

best use of the ongoing financial commitment.   
 

The overwhelming majority of One Florida Bank’s clients are opting to use the online banking 
client portal and mobile banking application to manage their accounts. Hence, we will 
continue to offer these most convenient and secure online banking services. If you have 

any questions or need assistance, please call, or visit a bank representative for more 
information.   
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